[bookmark: _GoBack]Re-opening of OLAS Church for Private Prayer

This can begin from Monday 15 June for about 2 hours per day; times and days to be decided.
 
We have been praised by the H&S Inspector who came on Tuesday 2 June, for the health and safety arrangements we have in place for re-opening,  in respect of COVID 19 and because of this, we are one of the Churches who have been permitted to do so by the Archbishop.

However, we can only re-open when we have the following:

1. Volunteers to oversee the church at all times when it is open and make sure that social distancing is maintained.
1. 
1. Volunteers to ensure sanitising takes place after all visits:  this will entail, wiping down of benches, tables and other handholds. All volunteers will be provided with personal use rubber gloves, facemasks and cleaning materials and training.

Volunteers would be required on a rota basis. 

If you or anyone you know can volunteer that would be appreciated. There are plenty of young people not at college/ work who you might wish to ask.

Please let the Parish office know if you can 01257 463248 or parbold@hotmail.com

If we can’t meet these requirements then unfortunately we won’t be able to open. 


